Assistant Surgeon General
visits local health centers

Dr. Marilyn Gaston, director of
the U.S. Bureau of Primary Health
Care, spent Wednesday in Mil-
waukee leaming more about the
successful community-basedclin-
ics that provide care {o many of
the city’s underserved residents.

Dr. Gaston's day included a
meeting with Milwaukee Health
Commissioner Paul Nannis and
the directors of the city's commu-
nity health canters, aswell astours
of some of the facilities.

“The visit was an opportunity of
Dr. Gastonto see how a city public
health department and the com-
munity heaith centers can work
togsther,” sald Nannis. “We're
pleased that the Clinton Adminis-
trationrecognizes the impactcom-
munity-based healthfacilities have
in providing for the heaith care
needs of our cantral city neighbor-
hoods,” he added.

At noon the Sixteenth Sireet
Community Heaith Center, 1032
S. 16th Street, hosted local heaith
carae providers for 2 luncheon that
featured remarks by Dr. Gaston.
During her speech, Dr. Gaston
focusedanthe needforothercom-
munities across the country to
duplicate tha strong pubfic health
department and community health

S'camerpantnershipsthathave been
- @stablished in Milwaukee.

“~"“In many cases, these people
would not receive necessary
heaith care services i the clinics
wera not in their neightorhood,”
Nannis said.

Immediately following the lun-
cheon and speech, Dr. Gaston
met with local media representa-
tives atthe Sixteenth Street Health
Center to talk about the role of
community based heaith facilities
and public health departments in
health cara reform.

Or. Gastan also spenttime meet-
ing with Sixteenth Street staff and
patients.

“Cur health facility is among the
localclinics to receive funding from
Dr. Gaston’s department, and I'm
pleased that we can otfer her an
opportunity to see how effective

comimunity-based clinic’s can be
when it comes {o the use of those
funds,” said John J. Bartkowski,
Sixteenth Street chief axecutive
officer.

In addition {0 the Sixteenth
Street Community Health Center
visit, Dr. Gaston spent part of the
daytouringthe IsaacCoggs Health
Connection, Miiwaukee Indian
Health Board and Heaith Care for
the Homeless Clinic.
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